Wells, Chris

From: Zackery Beck <zackybeckyO1@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, December 03, 2019 4:29 PM

To: Mayor; Wells, Chris;m;_

Subject: Demolition project no. -demolition w Washington ave plan commission 12-09-19
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Hello, I think you should reconsider demolishing Kelly’s Market. There are already several apartment buildings on west
Washington, and adding another would be an inconvenience to all of us. Kelly’s market is down the street from all of the
existing apartments, and is the closest gas station to us. If Kelly’s market were to disappear, everyone who depends on
that gas station would have to relocate as well, making it inconvenient. Kelly’s market is the only gas station on west
Washington; so many people would have to go out of their way to get gas or satisfy their other needs. This plan to
demolish Kelly’s market is very selfish, and it just plain out makes you look like the only goal here is to make a profit, and
you clearly have not thought about the lives it will affect. In my personal opinion, | think it would be a bad spot anyway
because of the fact that it is such a small area, and is perfect for a gas station. There are many other buildings in
Madison that could use a little reconstruction, and getting rid of an existing hot spot is once again a bad idea. Hope this
changes someone’s mind.
Sincerely,

A caring citizen of Madison





